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‘LADS’ HAPPENINGS 
 

  

 

   

   
   

 

 
  

Happy 45th Anniversary 

Typically, we hold our 

annual Anniversary Party 

in February.  We’ll put this 

event on hold until further 

notice. 

 

 

Member of the Year and 

Friend of LADS Award 

Sadly, there will be no 

nominations or 

recognitions for 2020. 

2021 Executive 

Committee Nominations  

Please see additional 

information on next page 

of this newsletter. 

     AMAZON & FRYS FOODS 

Los Amigos Del Sol and Smile Amazon have 

partnered.  Every time you shop, a portion of 

your purchase goes to Los Amigos Del Sol.  

Visit smile.amazon.com and frysfood.com 

and sign up with Los Amigos Del Sol 

‘Happy New Year’  
 
I hope everyone is safe and healthy.  And most likely, happy that 2020 is behind us.  As 
2021 begins, reflect on the challenges and changes that 2020 brought us and be grateful for what 
you have.   We look forward to what 2021 brings us as it appears there is light at the end of this 
tunnel. 

Since April 2020, LADS has not supported or organized any activities or events.  The Executive 
committee continued to communicate and meet (virtually) throughout 2020.  Many of us are 
anxious to get back together and do what we do; socialize and raise funds for our community.  We 
will continue when we are confident it's safe for members and friends. 

Cheers to everyone for a prosperous & healthy new year and hope to see everyone soon. 

Jeff Granberg 

President, Los Amigos Del Sol 

 
MULLIGAN’S MANOR & HALO 

ANIMAL RESCUE 
 

We will be distributing  
charity funds next month 

 to our 2 charities. 
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Membership Dues 

Our operational expenses continued on 

throughout 2020.  Our treasurer, Aaron, will 

be reaching out to anyone who may not be 

up to date with their dues.    

FINANCIALS AS 
OF 12/01/20 

 

Charity $4,149 
SOS $424 
General $2,841 

Lads-ball -$63 
Campout $87 
Total $7,438 

 

 

2021 EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 

We are accepting nominations for 2021 officers.  If you have a nomination or would like to run for 

any of the following positions, call Jeff at 602-301-1740 or reply to this email by January 31st. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

After all nominations have been received, we will announce next month via email/newsletter.  If 

we have more than one nomination for the position, we will hold a vote. 

 

 

 
Welcome New 

Members 

We would like to welcome our 

newest members to our 

organization. 

Michael Martinez 

Anthony Martinez 

Dennis Rizello 

 

It is with heavy heart to let you 

know we lost one of our oldest 

amigos recently.  Phyllis Ross 

was a beautiful presence and 

touched everyone’s heart in a 

special way.  We will miss her 

dearly. 

Rest in Peace 

Phyllis Ross 

July 7, 1935 – January 11, 2010 

Officers                                 

President 

Vice President 

Secretary 

Treasurer 

Public Relations 

Historian 
 

Current 

Jeff Granberg 

Brian Alexander 

None 

Aaron Advincula 

Joey Cerrillo 

Corey Rowley 
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